
Betty Lawyer 

Class is over and they are all ready to try their wings. We had 
planned to go dark until the new class starts but things have 
changed. I have been told if we can't accept change, we are get-
ting old. Now we can't have that so this will really mix you up. Be 
sure you read this until you are sure you understand what we are 
going to do in August. First, we are going to have the workshop on 
THURSDAY NIGHT-AUGUST ONLY at 7pm. The last week in July is 
dark because we have the first Friday Dance on the 2nd of August 
with Rod Shuping. Now that the class has graduated and joined our 
club, they can all come to our dances. We will have several differ-
ent callers in August so come and be surprised. We want this to be 
a lot of fun. Please feel free to let the caller know if you have some-
thing you need to work on and bring snacks if you like. 

Dan will have lots of cards for the new class starting when you 
come in. Just ask him for them. Remember to ask all your friends 
you have to start class. Most of the class comes to us with you, our-
members. So, work your magic. 

Sherry, our Sunshine person is on vacation so we have not sent out 
any cards. That does not mean we don't wish you a speedy recov-
ery. We miss all of you who have not been able to come. Even if you 
can't dance it would be great to see you. I am sure if you are well 
enough you need a night out to visit and we really miss you. We 
have several members who are not able to dance right now. Some 
hope to come back and some may not be back at all. So hard to 
lose our wonderful members. Let’s keep them in our thoughts. 

Now is the time to stay COOL. 

          Dan and Betty 

 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  



   
   

Sherry Stanke 

Gene Stauffer 

You should have received the updated member-
ship list at the end of June. If not, please let me 
know so I can get one to you. 

Also, please check your information and let me 
know of any updates needed. 

The membership drive for 2025 will start in Sep-
tember. 

       Gene 

Kathi Wood 

Hi everyone, 

I hope all of you are surviving the heat however that 
might be. Be sure to stay hydrated with plenty of fluids. 

Not a lot to report other than the workshops seem to be 
helping reinforce the calls that were taught, as well as a 
refresher for others. 

REMINDER: NO CLASS ON WEDNESDAY JULY 31st. 
WILL RESUME THURSDDAY AUGUST 8th , WITH DENNIS 
YOUNG. 

Our new class will start up again on September 11th . Be 
sure and grab some cards from Betty at the sign in table 
to get the word out. Hopefully we will have a good group 
to start the new class season with. Remember we need 
new dancers to keep our club thriving. Angels are al-
ways welcome to help with the new dancers. Please 
make note of the date and join us. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

In friendship, 

           Kathi

 

Dede Weatherwax 5-Aug 
Shirley Stephens 16-Aug 
Nancy Saxon 21-Aug 
Kaye Smith 25-Aug 
Michele Polley 30-Aug 

Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd, Riverside 

For more Info (951)354-8636/235-2008 

NEW BEGINNERS SQUARE 
DANCE CLASS   

Please check our website for updates 
www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org 

SSD, Mainstream 
 and Plus 

Sept 11, 2024 

Line Dancing 
w Sheri Woodard 

Steve Woodard Instructor 

Bring your friends and JOIN US! 

COWTOWN 
SINGLES 



Cowtown Square Dance Center 
15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 

For More  Information(951)354-8636 or (951)235 2008  
 

Rounds  Heather Haworth 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 

Squares 7:30 -10:00 

Rounds  Jennifer Hunt 
Adv. Rounds 6:30-7:00  

Rounds  7:00-10:00 


